
 
 

 

Value Based Payment (VBP) Data Collection 

National Core Indicators (NCI) State of the Workforce Survey Incentive 

 Closes April 30, 2023 

 

The NCI State of the Workforce Survey VBP incentive for the 2022 calendar 
year closes on April 30, 2023. The survey must be completed in the State of the 
Workforce Survey System, and the incentive request must be submitted within 
the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DD) VBP incentive data collection 
system REDCap to be eligible for an incentive payment. It only takes a couple of 
minutes to complete the incentive request in REDCap. Although NCI allows 
organizations to complete the survey until June 30, 2023, completions occurring 
after April 30 will not be eligible for the DD VBP incentive. 
 

The VBP data collection platform, REDCap, captures requests and data entry for 
the nine approved incentives. REDCap is a secure online data collection tool 
that can be bookmarked as a website link or added to browser favorites. To 
request user access, complete the REDCAP User Access Form. Information 
about the VBP incentives, including data collection and REDCap training, are 
located on the Division’s Value Based Payments webpage.  
 

VBP questions may be submitted to the Division VBP mailbox at 
DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov.  
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